Rafi Miah

From: Victor Hoffbrand

Sent: 09 February 2022 12:29
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Gospel Oak Development

Dear Planning

| am writing to add my voice to those opposed to this development in its current form. Although the site
would benefit from re-development provided this is done responsibly, the plan to erect high rise buildings
at this site is irresponsible. The buildings would block the beautiful views from the Heath to London in the
south.They would also completely change the character of this edge of the Heath by introducing immense
blocks with more traffic including more local cars and lorry and van deliveries. It would also cause massive
invasion of the local Heath as the only outdoor space available to the new residents and office workers.
The scheme should be drastically reconsidered so that the the development will be consistent with
maintaining the quality of the Heath and its surroundings for all.At present the plan if implemented would
destroy this for present and all future generations.

Sincerely

Victor Hoffbrand

Professor A.V. Hoffbrand
12 Wedderburn Road
London NW3 5QG



